Important Dates

Monday, November 5
Deccrated turkey feathers due back lo
our class.

Tuesday, November &
Election Day — We have schooll
If you are over 18 years old,
don't forget to vote!

Wednesday, November 14
Stone Soup Celebration.

A wonderful Kindergarten tradition! We
will send home your assigned ingredient
to bring in for us to cook on Tuesday,
November 13" and our feast is
Wednesday! We will need a few parent
volunteers to help serve.

Mrs. Raniella and Mrs, Burnett's
Kind Kindergarteners

November 3, 2018

What a "spook"tacular time we had on Halloween a
parade and our post party. The students had such fun
showcasing their costumes and we are very grateful for the
parents who contributed treats and snacks for our party.
Thank youl

This week in Language Arts we've spent time reading our
baggie books and following along with our "reading” finger
and continuing to review our sight words.

In Math, we continue practicing patterns, tally marks,
sorting and adding numbers using different manipulatives.

Thanksgiving is coming soon and we are excited to see all the
turkey feathers return to our class on Monday. We can't
wait to make a giant turkey on our bulletin board

Has your child mentioned Star Cards? We are
excited to give out Star Cards to each student who
is making good choices throughout the day without a
teacher reminding them. They love to “cash them in"
for special privileges and ask that you continue to
remind your child about making good choices
throughout the day!

Thanksgiving break begins Wednesday, November 21, 2018 at 11:45am and school resumes
Tuesday, November 27. If you plan on leaving early for the holiday, please let us know.
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